From: Shahram [mailto: | RGN

Sent: 17 September 2016 9:14 PM

To: tulip.siddig.mp@parliament.uk; Rosenberg, Phil (Councillor); Pober, Angela (Councillor); Yarde,
James (Councillor); Rea, Flick (Councillor); Russell, Lorna (Councillor); Olszewski, Richard (Councillor);
Callaghan, Patricia (Councillor); Jones, Phil (Councillor); Hayward, Sarah {Councillor)

Cc: Planning; Glasgow, David; Dunn-Lwin, Simon; Joyce, David; Cooke, Mike;
savewesthampstead@gmail.com

Subject: Camden Council Planning Application 2015/6455/P

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen

Please make sure that West Hampstead Public and Open spaces are not taken over or damaged in
anyway by new buildings. West Hampstead is becoming extremely crowded, please keep our
open and public spaces in the best possible condition.

There are reports by the community in West Hampstead on technical reports of daylight and
sunlight data not being adequet and requesting a complete independent study, specially regarding
public amenities and the Designated Open Space in Crown Close.

While T support this call, T think mroe importantly don't sell off our spaces to building companies
whose bottom line 1s large profits from their ventures.

Best wishes

Shahram Parvin

http://www.amazon.co.uk/Shahram-Parvin/e/BO0QTSUP96
www.smashwords.com/profile/view/SParvin
@Creative_Rhyme




